
Dear State Qualifier, 

Congratulations on your first place finish!  You have qualified for the Live Healthy Iowa 
Kids Track Championship State Meet to be held in Marshalltown on Saturday, June 13. 

Please let your local meet coordinator know if you will be attending the State Meet.  If you cannot 
attend, the second place finisher will be invited to compete in your place. The local coordinator is 
responsible for officially registering you for the State Meet, so it is very important that you contact 
this person by the deadline date. 

Local Meet Coordinator: 

Phone Number: 

Deadline: 

You should also be given an Information Sheet and the Order of Events for the State Meet. 
The Information Sheet should answer most of your questions regarding the state meet – please read 
it over carefully. 

For information about area lodging, visit https://www.marshalltown.org/visit/where-to-stay/.

We look forward to seeing you in Marshalltown on June 13 and hope you 
enjoy your participation in the 2020 Live Healthy Iowa Kids Track Championships! 

Best Wishes,  

Katie Kramer

Live Healthy Iowa Kids Track Championships 
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